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Public Works activities for March, 2025: 

During the month of March, Public Works worked on the following activities: 

1. Public Works has started spring planting, and mulching all 
flower beds in Town. 

 
 

2. Installed 4 new DIP signs in the 4200 block of 54th Place. 

 
                            

3. Public Works assisted officer Harris with properly installing the security camera at the 
Annex building. 

4. Due to the rain this month. Public Works made sure drains/catch basin were free of any debris. 
5. Installed ½” plywood on the back of the new electrical pedestal on 57th Ave. 
6. Public Woks repaired Bostwick House sign in the front of the property. 
7. Mr. Hall has been working with PEPCO to energize the meter that service the bridge lights in the 

4300 block of Bladensburg Road. 
8. Ms. Watson and Mr. Hall has been working on the Janitorial services REP Fy 005-2025. 
9. Mr. Hall also has been working on REP CDBG PY 50 sidewalk improvement for the 4500 block of 

Taussig Road. 
10. Public Works will conƟnue on trying to make Bladensburg one of the most beauƟful small 

municipaliƟes in Prince Goerges County. We are trying to implement a lot of ideas received 
during our America in Bloom conference. 

11. Made sure the janitor had all supplies needed to safely clean the Town faciliƟes. 

 



Measured in tons 

Brush 2.46 

Building material 3.56 

Condominium bulk pick up 2.03 
  

 

Ground Maintenance: 

The Public Works crew is committed to keeping the Town clean and beautiful and as a result we 
have picked up litter in the following areas of the Town.  
a. Annapolis Road Pedestrian Tunnel  
b. The Industrial Area 
c. The alley-way in between 55th Ave. and 56th Ave. 
 
Meetings: 

1. Department Head meeting 
2. Janitorial facilities tour 
 

Please Help Keep Bladensburg Clean we CARE! 
 In order for the Department of Public Works to keep the Town clean and litter free, we need a 

little help from our residents as well. 
1. Pick up litter in front of your property. (Curb line as well) 

2. Please put trash/recycling in the proper container with the lid closed. It helps keep 
the Town neat and clean. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have leaves for pick up, please place them in paper yard waste bags or trash cans marked with 
and X for pick up on MONDAYS. 

 

 

Resident’s Please Don’t Litter in your 
community…………… 



 
 

Notice: Styrofoam is not recyclable. Please put Styrofoam out on the 
trash collection day. (Tuesday and Friday) 

 
Reminder: Recycling is collected on Mondays with Yard Waste. 

Please make sure you put your trash and recycling out the night before 
the collection day. 
 

Bulk Trash collecƟon: Every Friday you must call 301-773-2069 Thursday 
before 2pm to be added to the list for Friday pick up. Remember 
maƩresses/box spring must be covered.   


